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Astronomical League Website Help Needed 

If you have experience with WordPress, we need 
your help with the Astronomical League web-
site. If you are able to help out, please contact 
Carroll Iorg by email at: 

president@astroleague.org.  

mailto:president@astroleague.org
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Merry Christmas to all our 
members!  We appreciate your 

support. 
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ALCon 2021 and ALCon Jr. 

ALCon 2021 registration is scheduled to be 
available online approximately January 1, 
2021! This is just a reminder that ALCon Jr., 

the youth’s portion of ALCon, is planning to 
assemble telescopes, and in general have a fun 
time of learning more about astronomy. More 
information will follow soon.  
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Presentation of First and Second 
Place Awards to the 2020 Jack 

Horkheimer/O’Meara Journalism 

Award Winners 

The A.L. first place plaque and check 
was recently presented to Lucia Cas-
tillo.  Her brother, Stephen, was pre-
sented a check for his second place fin-
ish.  Presenters were the President of 
the Northwest Suburban Astronomers, 
Michael Schiller (far right) and Gil 
Geiman, VP of Programs (far left). 

 


